


We would like to register both our objections to the above proposed
(and likely subsequent) development plans.
 
Having moved to Cuffley, during the last year, we are both
disappointed that the Council are considering such a development on
what is beautiful open green belt land that makes Cuffley so special.
 
What drew us into moving to Cuffley was the nearness to open fields
and farmland and feel that if these plans were to go ahead then this
would have a drastic negative impact on Cuffley. This in turn would
clearly lead to this being “the thin end of the wedge” for further
developments on the site of some 700 additional houses’ rather than
just the 14 being looked at in this application.
 
At the top of the road just opposite us and 200 yards away is a
beautiful view over Wells Farm and the surrounding green belt space
where you can see Pheasants and other wildlife – it is a beautiful
open view that should not be destroyed by these developments.
 
In addition we set out as follows our further reasons for lodging this
objection which are:
 

The road and rail capacity through Cuffley is at and beyond its
working capacity already, a factor previously acknowledged by
the Planning Inspector.
 

The local area already has poor air pollution – so such a
development can only make these matters worse.
 

Localised road flooding - as Northaw Road East, close to Wells
Farm, is already prone to flooding that causes traffic issues. This
can only be made worse by large tranches of land being built
upon and without the known impact of land opposite that is also
shortly to be developed.
 

How would this fit in with the already stretched health and
education facilities in Cuffley.
 

The already mentioned above loss of greenbelt and open fields
that contain a wide variety of birds and other wildlife.



 
The loss of important farming land at a time when we need more
local produce.

 
We do hope that the Councillors and Planning Committee will
consider seriously this objection from us both!
 
We have CC’d all of our local Councillors into this objection and
hope, if given the opportunity, that they will also speak against this
application.
 
Kind Regards
 

17 Burleigh Way
Cuffley
EN6 4LJ
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